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Student Announcements 
 

Today’s date is Friday, March 6, 2020 

 
If you signed up for A.P. Literature and Composition ​next year and have not yet 
provided your writing sample to Ms. Smith, please take it to her in room C-3 on or 
before March 9. The writing sample should be an academic paper (preferably 
something you wrote for English class) and it must be printed out or handwritten (please 
do not share or email a Google Doc).  

 

There is a voter registration​ drive happening this week. Head to D-1 to register. 

 

Attention seniors! ​Do you want to be considered for the state seal of biliteracy? If so, 
please complete an application and return to Ms. Stavish (registrar) in counseling by 
Friday, March 13th. Thanks! 

 

 

NEWS FROM THE COLLEGE AND CAREER CENTER 

 

 

Seniors: ​The Petaluma Food Festival is Saturday, March 14th. They need eight student 
volunteers  in the morning from 9 a.m.to noon and 10 students in the evening from 5:30 
p.m. through clean-up.  The evening shift should wear dark pants and a white shirt since 
you will be interacting with the public. Seniors doing a full shift will get 1/2 off admission 
to Project Grad Senior Night party. Please email Ritaprojectgrad@gmail.com or see 
Mrs. Stoll.  
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Petaluma High School Athletic Events This Week 

coming soon 

 
GENERAL INFORMATION  

Parking Permits 

Parking permits are required for all students and staff who wish to park in designated 
parking spaces. Parking permits are available in the SAC office.  

 

Parking on Campus 

Students and staff have designated parking around our campus. To provide some 
additional student parking, we will be opening a few more parking spaces in the Gym 
parking lot. The spaces closest to the street will be designated for Student/Staff and 
Visitors and will be a first come first serve. To avoid any problems, please park in 
Student designated areas only. 

 

Off Campus Permission 

As a reminder to all students, Nutrition Break is a closed campus. This means that 
students are not allowed off campus during this time without permission. Students who 
go off campus without permission will face disciplinary consequences. During lunchtime, 
campus is open for Junior and Senior Upperclassmen only. You must have your I.D. 
card with you to show staff. Underclassmen who go off campus without permission will 
face disciplinary consequences. Any upperclassmen who has an underclassmen in their 
car will also be facing disciplinary consequences 

 

Students​ please be aware of Hall Pass expectations. 

● You must have a class lanyard around your neck when given permission to use 
the restroom during class time. 

● TA's will be expected to wear yellow vests when running errands for their 
teacher.  

● Cell phones must be left in class during class time by all students. Detention 
assigned if you are out of class with your phone. 
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● Campus Supervisors and other adults will be looking for the lanyard or vest or 

written pass. If you don't have a pass to be out of class, you will get detention. 
 

 

 

 


